
From: Sue 4GK <suedurling603@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, June 27, 2022 10:00 AM 
To: PUC: Clerks Office <clerksoffice@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: additions to service lists 
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the sender. 

 
 
 

New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 

21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10 

Concord, NH 03301-2429 Re: Addition to Service Lists 

  

On behalf of the Town of Hillsborough Energy Commission, please make the additions listed 

below (members of the Commission)  to the service lists in the following dockets: 

DRM 21-142, Petition for rulemaking to Implement RSA 53-E for Community Power 

Aggregations by Stakeholders 

DE 21-136, Request for Approval of Hanover Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan 

DE 21-141, Request for Approval of Harrisville Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan 

DE 21-143, Request for Approval of Lebanon Community Power Electric Aggregation Plan 

We request that the following names and e-mail addresses be added to the service lists of the 

dockets noted above: 

•       Brett Cherrington        blbchrrington@gmail.com 

•       Adam Charette           abcharrette@gmail.com 

•       Jon Daley                   puc@jon.limedaley.com 

•       Sue Durling                 suedurling603@gmail.com 

•       George Avanetaki       eaglenests@comcast.net 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely yours 

Sue Durling 
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